
As a resident of a rural community on Chehalem Mt. in Yamhill county, we saw first hand the power of the recent wild fires.  Fire 
fighting response time, access to water, and resources severely inhibit the community’s ability to fight off wild land fires.  Allowing 
dangerous industrial processing of cannabis or any other crop in forested, rural, or other wise fire compromised areas is ludicrous.  
We are in full support of having these operations restricted to industrial areas where adequate fire fighting resources and access by 
first responders is timely and efficient.


